
July 22, 2014 

 

 

 

St. Paul & District Arts Foundation  

Box 1775 

St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A0 

 

Dear Board Members: 

 

Please accept this letter as a show of support in principle from the County 

of St. Paul for your Community Facility Enhancement Program Grant 

application for funding to renovate your newly acquired building. 

 

Council would like to commend your board for taking on a project of this 

magnitude and congratulate you on your commitment to the community.  

Council recognizes the importance of keeping youth active and promoting 

healthy living.  This facility will be a welcome addition to our community and 

will be beneficial to a diverse group of people with a wide variety of 

interests. 

 

We wish you success with the renovations of your new facility. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

Sheila Kitz, CLGM 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

/pjc 


